
 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 15 May 2015 

NOTICE TO THE SHAREHOLDERS OF METRO INTERNATIONAL S.A. 

THIS NOTICE APPEARS FOR REGULATORY PURPOSES AND IS NOT ADDRESSED 

TO THE SHAREHOLDERS OF INVESTMENT AB KINNEVIK 

Through this press release, Investment AB Kinnevik hereby informs the shareholders of 

Metro International S.A. of the position adopted by the board of directors of Metro 

International S.A. with respect to the price proposed by Investment AB Kinnevik for the 

shares concerned by the squeeze-out. 

The board of directors of Metro International S.A. is of the view, at the unanimity of its 

members, that the proposed price reflects a fair price of the Company's Class A Shares and 

Class B Shares. 

Additional information relating to the squeeze-out process, including a letter on the position 

of the board of directors of Metro International S.A., is available on: 

www.kinnevik.se/en/Investments/entertainment/Metro/Metro-Squeeze-Out1/ 

For further information, visit www.kinnevik.se or contact: 

Torun Litzén, Director, Investor Relations Phone +46 (0)8 562 000 83 

 Mobile +46 (0)70 762 00 83 

 
Kinnevik is an entrepreneurial investment group focused on building digital consumer businesses in four sectors: 

Communication, E-commerce & Marketplaces, Entertainment, and Financial Services. We work in partnership with talented 

founders and managers to create, invest in and lead fast growing digital businesses both in developed and developing 

countries. Kinnevik was founded in 1936 by the Stenbeck, Klingspor and von Horn families. 

 

Kinnevik's shares are listed on Nasdaq OMX Stockholm's list for large cap companies under the ticker codes KINV A and 

KINV B. 
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